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City of Taylor, North Dakota                  
February 5, 2013 at 7:30 pm at City Hall 
 
 
 
The regular City Council meeting was called to order by Mayor Russ Myran. 
 
Council Members present:   Ray Fettig, Aaron Gjermundson, Daryl Jurgens, Ron Luff  
 
 
The minutes of the January 8, 2013 regular City Council meeting were approved as read.   
 
Visitors:  None 
 
 
Ron Luff will contact the Taylor Rural Fire Dept. to inquire whether the City might be able to rent space at the old fire hall for 
City storage. 
 
The January 2013 financial report was accepted as presented. 
 
 
Bills submitted for payment 
 

General Exp: Dakota Community Bank $14; Richardton Merchant $51.30; WSI $250; Vernell Sievers $475; Pat Wilson 
$360; Pat Wilson – reimb $281.05; MDU $303.11 

 
Water Dept:  Southwest Water $1,573; Vernell Sievers $815; Pat Wilson $80; Gere Stetson $71.25; MDU $190.37 
 
Sewer Dept:  Bank of ND $60; Vernell Sievers $365; Pat Wilson $80; MDU $199.38 
 
Garbage Dept:  Jurgens Trucking $212.50; MGM Sanitation $2,097.91; Vernell Sievers $350; Pat Wilson $80 
 
Street Dept:  Vernell Sievers $515; Fisher Sand & Gravel $76.50; Glenn Gullickson $295 

 
 Motion to pay the bills: Moved by Daryl Jurgens, seconded by Ray Fettig, motion carried unanimously. 

 
 
 

The next regular City Council meeting is at 7:30pm on Tuesday, March 5
th

 at City Hall.  Sealed bids received by 3/1/13 for Lot 7, 
 Block 35 will be opened at this meeting. 

 
 
Moved by Daryl Jurgens, seconded by Ray Fettig and carried to adjourn. 
 
 
 
 

/s/ Russ Myran, Mayor           /s/ Patricia Wilson, Auditor 


